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June 22, 2022 
 
Daemen University 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are well and having a restful and productive start to your summer. 
 
In May, we asked you to give us your input on our performance as a college over the last year. 
This was an effort to engage the campus community to assess how we are doing.  
 
I want to thank the many of you who responded with thoughtful insights and constructive 
suggestions; they will help us as we move forward. We hope to make this an annual exercise. 
 
If you are interested in reviewing the results from this call for input, here is the link to the 
compiled results: https://www.surveymonkey.com/stories/SM-
WykBLyzXznT39SySndNRbA_3D_3D/ 
 
Thank you, again, for your time and consideration and for all you do to make Daemen such a 
special institution.  

 
Cordially,  

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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